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Free ebook The offspring music [PDF]
long before there was the oc there was the offspring formed by a pair of orange county high school buddies back in 84 following a
show in irvine by local legends social distortion almost two decades six albums and 32 million records later those two pals
vocalist guitarist dexter holland and bassist greg k along with fellow classmate and school custodian guitarist noodles are still
delivering greatest hits collects together some of theri most memeorable moments including hit that the kids aren t alright and
the massive hit pretty fly for a white guy guitar recorded versions guitar notes and tab for 14 songs from this californian punk
metal band s cd of their top hits includes all i want can t get my head around you come out and play gone away gotta get away hit
that the kids aren t alright original prankster pretty fly for a white guy self esteem want you bad why don t you get a job and
more easy guitar now even beginning guitarists can play their favorite offspring hits 14 songs including come out and play gotta
get away the kids aren t alright pretty fly for a white guy self esteem why don t you get a job and more bass recorded versions
play greg kriesel s bass parts for 14 hits from this collection includes come out and play gotta get away the kids aren t alright
pretty fly for a white guy self esteem why don t you get a job and more a group biography of 90s punk rock told through the prism
of green day the offspring nofx rancid bad religion social distortion and more two decades after the sex pistols and the ramones
birthed punk music into the world their artistic heirs burst onto the scene and changed the genre forever while the punk
originators remained underground favorites and were slow burns commercially their heirs shattered commercial expectations for the
genre in 1994 green day and the offspring each released their third albums and the results were astounding green day s dookie went
on to sell more than 15 million copies and the offspring s smash remains the all time bestselling album released on an independent
label the times had changed and so had the music while many books articles and documentaries focus on the rise of punk in the 70s
few spend any substantial time on its resurgence in the 90s smash is the first to do so detailing the circumstances surrounding
the shift in 90s music culture away from grunge and legitimizing what many first generation punks regard as post punk new wave and
generally anything but true punk music with astounding access to all the key players of the time including members of green day
the offspring nofx rancid bad religion social distortion and many others renowned music writer ian winwood at last gives this
significant substantive and compelling story its due punk rock bands were never truly successful or indeed truly famous and that
was that until it wasn t smash is the story of how the underdogs finally won and forever altered the landscape of mainstream music
hit that é uma canção da the offspring foi o primeiro single do álbum splinter lançado em dezembro de 2003 no do estados unidos e
austrália e em janeiro de 2004 na grã bretanha a canção alcançou um grande sucesso alcançando o primeiro lugar do us e top 20 no
do reino unido e austrália É a primeira canção que the offspring introduzido sintetizadores para a gravação a guide for music
compositions events forms genres groups history industry instruments language live music musicians songs musicology techniques
terminology theory music video music is a human activity which involves structured and audible sounds which is used for artistic
or aesthetic entertainment or ceremonial purposes the traditional or classical european aspects of music often listed are those
elements given primacy in european influenced classical music melody harmony rhythm tone color timbre and form a more
comprehensive list is given by stating the aspects of sound pitch timbre loudness and duration common terms used to discuss
particular pieces include melody which is a succession of notes heard as some sort of unit chord which is a simultaneity of notes
heard as some sort of unit chord progression which is a succession of chords simultaneity succession harmony which is the
relationship between two or more pitches counterpoint which is the simultaneity and organization of different melodies and rhythm
which is the organization of the durational aspects of music tips tricks treats and secrets revealed on windows 8 microsoft is
introducing a major new release of its windows operating system windows 8 and what better way for you to learn all the ins and
outs than from two internationally recognized windows experts and microsoft insiders authors paul thurrott and rafael rivera they
cut through the hype to get at useful information you ll not find anywhere else including what role this new os plays in a mobile
and tablet world regardless of your level of knowledge you ll discover little known facts about how things work what s new and
different and how you can modify windows 8 to meet what you need windows 8 secrets is your insider s guide to choosing windows 8
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versions pcs and devices and hardware installing and upgrading to windows the new user experience the windows desktop
personalizing windows windows store finding acquiring and managing your apps browsing the with internet explore windows 8 s
productivity apps windows 8 s photo and entertainment apps xbox games with windows 8 windows 8 storage backup and recovery
accounts and security networking and connectivity windows 8 for your business windows key keyboard shortcuts windows 8 secrets is
the ultimate insider s guide to microsoft s most exciting windows version in years red hot chili peppers goo goo dolls nirvana
green day mariah carey notorious b i g billy ray cyrus backstreet boys the list goes on meet all the 1990s essential musical
artists in one insightful volume during the 1990s musical genres became more commercialized than ever and that was just one of the
many changes that characterized the decade music of the 1990s offers a detailed and wide ranging view of the important music of
the 90s identifying the artists and the important compositions popular classical and jazz that helped shape the period the book
focuses on key artists in specific genres in popular music including pop hard rock heavy metal rock and country specialized genres
are examined as well in a chapter that discusses prominent artists and composers in musical theater jazz popular christian music
and classical music among other topics the book looks at the growth of urban based rap and other popular music in the context of
the rise of music television hard rock and heavy metal are also examined within the music video idiom new trends in mainstream
rock and country music are explored as well in its 114th year billboard remains the world s premier weekly music publication and a
diverse digital events brand content and data licensing platform billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled
reporting about the latest music video gaming media digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends in its 114th year billboard
remains the world s premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital events brand content and data licensing platform
billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music video gaming media digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends from the concert stage to the dressing room from the recording studio to the digital realm
spin surveys the modern musical landscape and the culture around it with authoritative reporting provocative interviews and a
discerning critical ear with dynamic photography bold graphic design and informed irreverence the pages of spin pulsate with the
energy of today s most innovative sounds whether covering what s new or what s next spin is your monthly vip pass to all that
rocks diversions in sicily by henry festing jones published by good press good press publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre from well known classics literary fiction and non fiction to forgotten or yet undiscovered gems of world
literature we issue the books that need to be read each good press edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to boost
readability for all e readers and devices our goal is to produce ebooks that are user friendly and accessible to everyone in a
high quality digital format cmj new music report is the primary source for exclusive charts of non commercial and college radio
airplay and independent and trend forward retail sales cmj s trade publication compiles playlists for college and non commercial
stations often a prelude to larger success four guitars more or less is part memoir and part exposition of the modern handmade
acoustic guitar like so many baby boomers the author took up playing the guitar again after several decades only to discover the
instrument all over again but with a deeper and richer appreciation than in his youth this book chronicles the relearning to play
music but really discovering the guitar for the first time in searching for the variations in guitars caused by different
combinations of musical woods the author embarks on a series of guitar tastings among guitar players that reveal more than
expected the lessons learned go beyond the melody and tempo lessons to more subtle appreciation of the relationships between
players and their instruments the beauty and character of hand crafted instruments and the luthiers that build them in the end the
book is an appreciation of the guitar in general and the relationship with four guitars more or less in particular mammalian vocal
duets and turn taking exchanges long coordinated acoustic signals exchanged between two individuals are primarily found in family
living pair bonded mammals with a socially monogamous lifestyle some rodents some lemurs tarsiers titi monkeys a mentawai langur
gibbons and siamangs duetting and turn taking patterns combine visual chemical tactile and auditory cues to produce some of the
most exuberant displays in the realm of animal communication how and why such phenotypes evolved independently across main
lineages are fundamental questions at the core of the nature nurture debate duetting styles ranging from antiphonal non
overlapping to simultaneous overlapping emissions have now been documented in various taxa some of which are quite reminiscent of
turn taking rules in human conversation nonetheless much remains to be learned about this complex motor skill and at all four
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levels of analysis namely 1 developmental processes 2 causal mechanisms 3 functional properties and 4 evolutionary history given
the strong link between this form of coordinated singing and pair bonding gaining a deeper understanding of this kind of
cooperative behavior will likely shed more light on the deep evolutionary roots of human culture language and music from the
concert stage to the dressing room from the recording studio to the digital realm spin surveys the modern musical landscape and
the culture around it with authoritative reporting provocative interviews and a discerning critical ear with dynamic photography
bold graphic design and informed irreverence the pages of spin pulsate with the energy of today s most innovative sounds whether
covering what s new or what s next spin is your monthly vip pass to all that rocks when rockwiz the hugely popular sbs tv rock
trivia show look for questions there is one resource they continually turn to toby creswell s 1001 songs the stories behind the
great songs of all time from gershwin to missy elliott from bob dylan to alicia keys sinatra to offsping leonard cohen to pulp are
all in there rockwiz 1001 songs tells the stories behind the best and most popular songs of the last century it reveals background
facts that will fascinate and intrigue biographical information on each performer and also boasts a guide to the definitive and
the oddball covers of songs the book also features over 400 showstopping photographs and album covers not bound by ranking era or
album rockwiz 1001 songs is presented just like an ipod on random discover how ike and tina turner stole river deep mountain high
how matching body shop shampoo inspired courtney love to write a song after the death of kurt cobain and just who the other
members of sheryl crow s tuesday night music club actually were rockwiz 1001 songs provides endless entertainment and insider
information on over a thousand artists and songs right up to the minute the perfect book for music buffs keen listeners and anyone
who s ever had a song stuck in their head in its 114th year billboard remains the world s premier weekly music publication and a
diverse digital events brand content and data licensing platform billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled
reporting about the latest music video gaming media digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends for the first time ever
grammy award winning singer michael bublÉ shares his life story with this intimate memoir complete with hundreds of beautiful four
color photos michael bublÉ has achieved enormous popularity with his sinatra style vocals his live shows fill the world s biggest
stadiums to capacity and his tour receipts alone earned him fourth place in thenew york timeslist of highest earning artists he
has sold more than 25 million copies of his albums worldwide and won countless awards including three grammy awards bublÉ is
offering his fans an intimate behind the scenes look at his world in this stunning full color memoir and photo book he granted
photographer dean freeman exclusive access to his private and public life while on tour promoting his most recent album and the
result is nearly 200 beautiful photos that showcase the singing sensation both on and off stage this lush gift book is a must have
keepsake for every true fan in one series the original writings of the universally acknowledged teachers of the catholic
protestant eastern orthodox jewish and islamic traditions have been critically selected translated and introduced by
internationally recognized scholars and spiritual leaders book jacket in its 114th year billboard remains the world s premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital events brand content and data licensing platform billboard publishes the most
trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music video gaming media digital and mobile entertainment issues
and trends in its 114th year billboard remains the world s premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital events brand
content and data licensing platform billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest
music video gaming media digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends in its 114th year billboard remains the world s
premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital events brand content and data licensing platform billboard publishes the
most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music video gaming media digital and mobile entertainment
issues and trends the song of songs with its highly sexual imagery was very popular in seventeenth century england in commentary
and paraphrase this book charts the fascination with the mystical marriage its implication in the various political conflicts of
the seventeenth century and its appeal to seventeenth century writers particularly women brings out the spiritual meaning of one
of the most intriguing books in the bible



The Offspring:Greatest Hits
2005

long before there was the oc there was the offspring formed by a pair of orange county high school buddies back in 84 following a
show in irvine by local legends social distortion almost two decades six albums and 32 million records later those two pals
vocalist guitarist dexter holland and bassist greg k along with fellow classmate and school custodian guitarist noodles are still
delivering greatest hits collects together some of theri most memeorable moments including hit that the kids aren t alright and
the massive hit pretty fly for a white guy

The Offspring - Greatest Hits Songbook
2005-12-01

guitar recorded versions guitar notes and tab for 14 songs from this californian punk metal band s cd of their top hits includes
all i want can t get my head around you come out and play gone away gotta get away hit that the kids aren t alright original
prankster pretty fly for a white guy self esteem want you bad why don t you get a job and more

The Offspring Greatest Hits
2006-03

easy guitar now even beginning guitarists can play their favorite offspring hits 14 songs including come out and play gotta get
away the kids aren t alright pretty fly for a white guy self esteem why don t you get a job and more

The Offspring
2006-03

bass recorded versions play greg kriesel s bass parts for 14 hits from this collection includes come out and play gotta get away
the kids aren t alright pretty fly for a white guy self esteem why don t you get a job and more

Smash!
2018-11-20

a group biography of 90s punk rock told through the prism of green day the offspring nofx rancid bad religion social distortion
and more two decades after the sex pistols and the ramones birthed punk music into the world their artistic heirs burst onto the
scene and changed the genre forever while the punk originators remained underground favorites and were slow burns commercially
their heirs shattered commercial expectations for the genre in 1994 green day and the offspring each released their third albums
and the results were astounding green day s dookie went on to sell more than 15 million copies and the offspring s smash remains
the all time bestselling album released on an independent label the times had changed and so had the music while many books
articles and documentaries focus on the rise of punk in the 70s few spend any substantial time on its resurgence in the 90s smash



is the first to do so detailing the circumstances surrounding the shift in 90s music culture away from grunge and legitimizing
what many first generation punks regard as post punk new wave and generally anything but true punk music with astounding access to
all the key players of the time including members of green day the offspring nofx rancid bad religion social distortion and many
others renowned music writer ian winwood at last gives this significant substantive and compelling story its due punk rock bands
were never truly successful or indeed truly famous and that was that until it wasn t smash is the story of how the underdogs
finally won and forever altered the landscape of mainstream music

The Offspring of Wit and Harmony; a Collection of Admired Songs, Etc
1800

hit that é uma canção da the offspring foi o primeiro single do álbum splinter lançado em dezembro de 2003 no do estados unidos e
austrália e em janeiro de 2004 na grã bretanha a canção alcançou um grande sucesso alcançando o primeiro lugar do us e top 20 no
do reino unido e austrália É a primeira canção que the offspring introduzido sintetizadores para a gravação

The Offspring Hit That
2016-11-26

a guide for music compositions events forms genres groups history industry instruments language live music musicians songs
musicology techniques terminology theory music video music is a human activity which involves structured and audible sounds which
is used for artistic or aesthetic entertainment or ceremonial purposes the traditional or classical european aspects of music
often listed are those elements given primacy in european influenced classical music melody harmony rhythm tone color timbre and
form a more comprehensive list is given by stating the aspects of sound pitch timbre loudness and duration common terms used to
discuss particular pieces include melody which is a succession of notes heard as some sort of unit chord which is a simultaneity
of notes heard as some sort of unit chord progression which is a succession of chords simultaneity succession harmony which is the
relationship between two or more pitches counterpoint which is the simultaneity and organization of different melodies and rhythm
which is the organization of the durational aspects of music

The Music Sound
2014-05-07

tips tricks treats and secrets revealed on windows 8 microsoft is introducing a major new release of its windows operating system
windows 8 and what better way for you to learn all the ins and outs than from two internationally recognized windows experts and
microsoft insiders authors paul thurrott and rafael rivera they cut through the hype to get at useful information you ll not find
anywhere else including what role this new os plays in a mobile and tablet world regardless of your level of knowledge you ll
discover little known facts about how things work what s new and different and how you can modify windows 8 to meet what you need
windows 8 secrets is your insider s guide to choosing windows 8 versions pcs and devices and hardware installing and upgrading to
windows the new user experience the windows desktop personalizing windows windows store finding acquiring and managing your apps
browsing the with internet explore windows 8 s productivity apps windows 8 s photo and entertainment apps xbox games with windows
8 windows 8 storage backup and recovery accounts and security networking and connectivity windows 8 for your business windows key
keyboard shortcuts windows 8 secrets is the ultimate insider s guide to microsoft s most exciting windows version in years



Windows 8 Secrets
2012-08-21

red hot chili peppers goo goo dolls nirvana green day mariah carey notorious b i g billy ray cyrus backstreet boys the list goes
on meet all the 1990s essential musical artists in one insightful volume during the 1990s musical genres became more
commercialized than ever and that was just one of the many changes that characterized the decade music of the 1990s offers a
detailed and wide ranging view of the important music of the 90s identifying the artists and the important compositions popular
classical and jazz that helped shape the period the book focuses on key artists in specific genres in popular music including pop
hard rock heavy metal rock and country specialized genres are examined as well in a chapter that discusses prominent artists and
composers in musical theater jazz popular christian music and classical music among other topics the book looks at the growth of
urban based rap and other popular music in the context of the rise of music television hard rock and heavy metal are also examined
within the music video idiom new trends in mainstream rock and country music are explored as well

Music of the 1990s
2011-06-16

in its 114th year billboard remains the world s premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital events brand content and
data licensing platform billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music video
gaming media digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends

The Offspring Greatest Hits - Transcribed Score
2005-11

in its 114th year billboard remains the world s premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital events brand content and
data licensing platform billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music video
gaming media digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends

Billboard
1998-10-10

from the concert stage to the dressing room from the recording studio to the digital realm spin surveys the modern musical
landscape and the culture around it with authoritative reporting provocative interviews and a discerning critical ear with dynamic
photography bold graphic design and informed irreverence the pages of spin pulsate with the energy of today s most innovative
sounds whether covering what s new or what s next spin is your monthly vip pass to all that rocks

Music on the Internet
2001



diversions in sicily by henry festing jones published by good press good press publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses
every genre from well known classics literary fiction and non fiction to forgotten or yet undiscovered gems of world literature we
issue the books that need to be read each good press edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability for
all e readers and devices our goal is to produce ebooks that are user friendly and accessible to everyone in a high quality
digital format

The Monthly Musical Record
1883

cmj new music report is the primary source for exclusive charts of non commercial and college radio airplay and independent and
trend forward retail sales cmj s trade publication compiles playlists for college and non commercial stations often a prelude to
larger success

Billboard
2005-07-23

four guitars more or less is part memoir and part exposition of the modern handmade acoustic guitar like so many baby boomers the
author took up playing the guitar again after several decades only to discover the instrument all over again but with a deeper and
richer appreciation than in his youth this book chronicles the relearning to play music but really discovering the guitar for the
first time in searching for the variations in guitars caused by different combinations of musical woods the author embarks on a
series of guitar tastings among guitar players that reveal more than expected the lessons learned go beyond the melody and tempo
lessons to more subtle appreciation of the relationships between players and their instruments the beauty and character of hand
crafted instruments and the luthiers that build them in the end the book is an appreciation of the guitar in general and the
relationship with four guitars more or less in particular

SPIN
1995-03

mammalian vocal duets and turn taking exchanges long coordinated acoustic signals exchanged between two individuals are primarily
found in family living pair bonded mammals with a socially monogamous lifestyle some rodents some lemurs tarsiers titi monkeys a
mentawai langur gibbons and siamangs duetting and turn taking patterns combine visual chemical tactile and auditory cues to
produce some of the most exuberant displays in the realm of animal communication how and why such phenotypes evolved independently
across main lineages are fundamental questions at the core of the nature nurture debate duetting styles ranging from antiphonal
non overlapping to simultaneous overlapping emissions have now been documented in various taxa some of which are quite reminiscent
of turn taking rules in human conversation nonetheless much remains to be learned about this complex motor skill and at all four
levels of analysis namely 1 developmental processes 2 causal mechanisms 3 functional properties and 4 evolutionary history given
the strong link between this form of coordinated singing and pair bonding gaining a deeper understanding of this kind of
cooperative behavior will likely shed more light on the deep evolutionary roots of human culture language and music



JOURNEYS OF MASTER WIZARD FARANGU (IV)
2019-12-03

from the concert stage to the dressing room from the recording studio to the digital realm spin surveys the modern musical
landscape and the culture around it with authoritative reporting provocative interviews and a discerning critical ear with dynamic
photography bold graphic design and informed irreverence the pages of spin pulsate with the energy of today s most innovative
sounds whether covering what s new or what s next spin is your monthly vip pass to all that rocks

Diversions in Sicily
1999-02-22

when rockwiz the hugely popular sbs tv rock trivia show look for questions there is one resource they continually turn to toby
creswell s 1001 songs the stories behind the great songs of all time from gershwin to missy elliott from bob dylan to alicia keys
sinatra to offsping leonard cohen to pulp are all in there rockwiz 1001 songs tells the stories behind the best and most popular
songs of the last century it reveals background facts that will fascinate and intrigue biographical information on each performer
and also boasts a guide to the definitive and the oddball covers of songs the book also features over 400 showstopping photographs
and album covers not bound by ranking era or album rockwiz 1001 songs is presented just like an ipod on random discover how ike
and tina turner stole river deep mountain high how matching body shop shampoo inspired courtney love to write a song after the
death of kurt cobain and just who the other members of sheryl crow s tuesday night music club actually were rockwiz 1001 songs
provides endless entertainment and insider information on over a thousand artists and songs right up to the minute the perfect
book for music buffs keen listeners and anyone who s ever had a song stuck in their head

CMJ New Music Report
2011-02-17

in its 114th year billboard remains the world s premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital events brand content and
data licensing platform billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music video
gaming media digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends

Four Guitars
2023-10-23

for the first time ever grammy award winning singer michael bublÉ shares his life story with this intimate memoir complete with
hundreds of beautiful four color photos michael bublÉ has achieved enormous popularity with his sinatra style vocals his live
shows fill the world s biggest stadiums to capacity and his tour receipts alone earned him fourth place in thenew york timeslist
of highest earning artists he has sold more than 25 million copies of his albums worldwide and won countless awards including
three grammy awards bublÉ is offering his fans an intimate behind the scenes look at his world in this stunning full color memoir
and photo book he granted photographer dean freeman exclusive access to his private and public life while on tour promoting his
most recent album and the result is nearly 200 beautiful photos that showcase the singing sensation both on and off stage this



lush gift book is a must have keepsake for every true fan

Duetting and Turn-Taking Patterns of Singing Mammals: From Genes to Vocal Plasticity,
and Beyond
1999-06

in one series the original writings of the universally acknowledged teachers of the catholic protestant eastern orthodox jewish
and islamic traditions have been critically selected translated and introduced by internationally recognized scholars and
spiritual leaders book jacket

SPIN
2007-11-01

in its 114th year billboard remains the world s premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital events brand content and
data licensing platform billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music video
gaming media digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends

1001 Songs
2005-10-22

in its 114th year billboard remains the world s premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital events brand content and
data licensing platform billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music video
gaming media digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends

Billboard
2011-11-29

in its 114th year billboard remains the world s premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital events brand content and
data licensing platform billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music video
gaming media digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends

Onstage, Offstage
2011

the song of songs with its highly sexual imagery was very popular in seventeenth century england in commentary and paraphrase this
book charts the fascination with the mystical marriage its implication in the various political conflicts of the seventeenth
century and its appeal to seventeenth century writers particularly women



On the Song of Songs and Selected Writings
1846

brings out the spiritual meaning of one of the most intriguing books in the bible

Progression by Antagonism
2008-07-05

Billboard
1999-04-03

Billboard
2008-08-30

Billboard
2011-02-15

Politics, Religion and the Song of Songs in Seventeenth-Century England
1843

Punk, Ageing and Time
2004

Brother Jonathan
1889



The Song of Songs
1825

The Songs of Taychobera
1825

The Songs of Scotland, Ancient and Modern
1826

The songs of Scotland, ancient and modern; with an intr. and notes by A. Cunningham
1855

The Psalms of David, Etc. [With “Hymns and Spiritual Songs”.]
1856

The Psalms, Hymns, and Spiritual Songs of the Rev. Isaac Watts

The Psalms, Hymns, and Spiritual Songs, of the Rev. Isaac Watts, P. P
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